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05 December 2014 CPP Project 6029 

Lend Lease Construction and Infrastructure 

Level 4, 30 The Bond  

30 Hickson Road  

Millers Point  

NSW 2000 

Attn: Mr. William Walker 

Project: Building C3, Barangaroo South 

Dear Mr. Walker, 

Please find herein comments regarding the expected wind conditions for the architectural 

changes to the external podium architectural elements on Building C3, Barangaroo South. 

The architectural drawings, prepared have been reviewed and from an environmental wind 

perspective at ground level, the only relevant geometric change is the relatively minor 

increase in size of the north lobby awning.  

These minor changes are expected to have a negligible impact on the local wind conditions 

at ground level or on the podium. The increase in size of the awning would provide 

additional protection to wind and wind driven rain. Any major geometric changes to the 

geometry of the surrounding building would have a greater impact on the environmental 

wind conditions than the minor alterations proposed to the podium of Building C3. The 

environmental wind conditions described in the previous wind-tunnel reports are 

considered valid for the proposed changes to Building C3. 

I hope this is of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions 

regarding any aspect of this report. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Graeme Wood 

Director 


